I can write a news report



Breaking news at 1
We interrupt this programme to announce that dragons have been sighted over Truro and the surrounding areas. Earlier this morning, police were called by some alarmed residents of Kea and Playing Place, who claimed to have seen a fully grown adult Cornish Ridgeback swooping over the city and approaching their houses at frighteningly close range.
All local residents have been warned to keep away from windows and to keep their pets indoors as these venomous pests have been known to smash windows and even steal small animals such as rabbits, hamsters and even dogs, when hungry.
Residents have also claimed that recently, baby dragons have been seen emerging from unusual clusters of oddly shaped eggs and leaving fragments of discarded shell in local gardens and parks.
[bookmark: _GoBack]“I found one of them varmints chewing on me rubbish bags”, one local man in his early 40s claimed.
The council are very concerned that these events could lead to a major dragon infestation.
Further updates in the six o’clock news…


